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Friday, January 5, 2018 ï Service 8:00 PM 

Saturday, January 6 ï Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 
 

SHEMOT 

Torah Portion:  Exodus 1:1-6:1 

Haftarah:  Isaiah 27:6-28:13;29:22-23 

 

Friday, January 12 ï Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  

Memorial Service 7:30 PM 

The Oneg Shabbat is being hosted by Dr. Irina & Igor Kogan  

in honor of the Bar Mitzvah of their son, Jacob Kogan and by Temple Israel. 
 

Saturday, January 13 ï Torah Study 9:30 AM 

Bar Mitzvah Service 6:00 PM 

JACOB KOGAN 
 

VAERA 

Torah Portion:  Exodus 6:2-9:35 

Haftarah:  Ezekiel 28:25-29:21 

 

Friday, January 19 ï Service 8:00 PM 

The Oneg Shabbat is being hosted by Kristina & Simon Field 

In honor of the Bar Mitzvah of their son, Matthew Field. 
 

Saturday, January 20 ï Torah Study 9:30 AM 

Bar Mitzvah Service 10:45 AM 

MATTHEW FIELD 
 

BO 

Torah Portion:  Exodus 10:1-13:16 

Haftarah:  Jeremiah 46:13-28 

 

Friday, January 26 ï Service 8:00 PM 

Saturday, January 27 ï Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 

   

BESHALACH 

Torah Portion:  Exodus 13:17-17:16 

Haftarah:  Judges 4:4-5:31 
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A WORD TO THE WISE  

R A B B I  JA Y  H .  R O S E N B A U M  

 

At the beginning of the New Year we often take personal stock of our emotional assets and liabilities. We want to 

do better, we want to feel better. Therefore, in this the first bulletin of the New Year let me suggest a few steps 

one can take toward better emotional health in the coming months. 

 

To this end, let me suggest we avoid these obstacles on the road to building greater self-esteem:  

 

I. Comparing yourself unfavorably to others. There will always be people who appear to be prettier, more hand-

some, richer, luckier and better educated. So, whatõs the point? We are all created equal in the eyes of God, and 

we are all created different to serve God in special ways. In fact, there are, Jewish mystics who believe, that the 

reason the Messiah is delayed is because at least one of us is not trying hard enough to serve the Almighty in his 

own way. 

 

II. Feeling you wonõt amount to much unless:  

· SOMEONE FALLS FOR YOU 

· MARRIES YOU 

· NEEDS YOU 

· YOU EARN A GREAT DEAL OF MONEY 

· PEOPLE APPEAR IMPRESSED WITH YOUR ACHIEVEMENTS  

 

III. Thinking you must please everyone. You must first please yourself, and thereafter only those people you care 

about. People who try to please everyone end-up pleasing no one. 

 

IV. You set unreasonable goals for yourself. Set more modest goals to improve your performance. You can always 

advance beyond today and set higher goals for yourself. 

 

V. You are looking for the meaning of life. Life is not a meaning, it is an opportunity. You can only find the meaning 

of life at the end of it. Life is made up of meaningful experiences, mainly of short duration, but repeatable. 

 

VI. You are bored. If you are bored, you are boring to be with. If you are ever bored, donõt tell anyone, for if you do 

you can expect people to respond or at least think, if you have nothing to do, òpleaseó donõt do it here. 

 

VII. You decide your fate is determined by forces outside of yourself. Mainly and in truth, you are in control of your 

own life.  

 

Now the question is, how can we feel good about ourselves? Well here are a few suggestions: To begin, people 

who feel good about themselves, are attractive to others because they donõt exploit others, and are not available 

for exploitation.  
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They also share some of the following characteristics - They are: 

 

 

1.  ENTHUSIASTIC    7.   HAVE A SENSE OF THEIR OWN MISSION 

2.  HAVE A SENSE OF HUMOR   8.   CAN BEGIN AGAIN 

3.  HAVE VARIED INTERESTS   9.   TURN THEIR MISTAKES INTO LESSONS 

4.  LIKE BEING HELPFUL   10.  ARE OPTIMISTIC AND ENERGETIC 

5.  ARE UNSELFISH    11.  WILLING TO TAKE RISKS 

6.  DONõT MAKE FUN OF OTHERS  12.  KNOW HOW TO LISTEN 

      13.  EXUDE SELF-CONFIDENCE 

 

A final note to the parents among us, raise your children to like themselves. Thatõs the most important thing. 

Donõt criticize them for things that they cannot change. Donõt force them to excel in areas where they have no 

interest or talent. Praise their uniqueness in small ways every day. Children who like themselves grow into adults 

who like themselves. 

 

And to conclude, let me say that you are important, special and held in the high esteem by me as I wish you, your 

family and loved ones a happy, healthy and fulfilling New Year of peace. 

                        

Save the Date! 
 

Sixteenth Annual Greater Long Island Jewish Community 

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Commemoration 

MEMORIAL TRIBUTE IN HONOR OF THE LIFE AND LEGACY OF  

DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. IN THIS 50
TH
 ANNIVERSARY YEAR OF HIS DEATH 

Friday evening, January 12, 2018 ï 7:30 PM 

 

                     Keynote Speaker:   

                   Robert Socolof, Director, Long Island Region, American Jewish Committee 

 

 Dear Friends,  
             

This year, more than ever, we need to hear the message of Dr. King which talks of finding unity       
in our diversity and the equality of all of Godôs children.  We ask that you not only make every       
effort to attend, but invite your friends and neighbors of all faiths to join you at this most important 

and moving program. 
 

Wishing you and your family a healthy and happy New Year of Peace, 

 

Rabbi Jay H. Rosenbaum 
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PR E S I D E N T õS M E S S A G E 

M A RYA N NA  P R I C E  

 

At the moment I am typing this, it is the eighth and last day of Chanukah.  We had a 

wonderful dinner and celebration at Temple, with the students forming a living menorah 

and leading the service with an extremely enthusiastic student choir.   Oliver Giorlando, 

the two-year-old grandson of Barbara and Alan Hartstein and son of Damian and Brooke, 

especially loved it, since he kept waiving at me on the bema, clapping his hands and 

dancing.  I guess if you can win over a two-year-old at a Temple service, you must be  

doing something right! 

 

This month we hold our special Martin Luther King, Jr. Service, which has always been  

a very special event.  We get together with people of all faiths and backgrounds to sing 

and celebrate the life and accomplishments of Martin Luther King, Jr. and re-educate 

ourselves to the premise that one person can make a profound difference.   We seem to 

be living in a very volatile time, when people are finding it easier to disagree and find 

fault with one another than to realize the world is a small place, and there will always be 

someone next door who appears different, or who has different ideas or customs.  Itôs that 

difference, and the ability to reach out and affect one another, that makes us human.   

 

I read this past month about Rabbi Rachel Schmelkin, who was holding a Sukkot dinner 

in the courtyard of her synagogue in Charlottesville, when she received a text message 

that neo Nazis were staging a rally at the park across the street. Within a few minutes she 

received another text that a group of Christian Clergy were coming to stand between the 

synagogue and the street, so she could focus on celebrating the holiday.  It seems to put 

our MLK service in better context. 

 

In this New Year of 2018, may Wayne, Jeffrey and Liz, Rachel, Shawn and I wish       

our entire Temple family the happiest and healthiest of New Years to come.  May we 

continue to celebrate our wonderful difference together at Temple Israel this New Year, 

and in the many years ahead. 

 

MaryAnna Price 

President 
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